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Coronavirus – COVID-19 
 

 
 

Right now, there is a virus that is making people sick.  
Because it spreads so quickly, many schools and 
workplaces are closed.  It is important to keep myself and 
others healthy right now, so I need to change some of my 
routines.  Staying home and staying away from other 
people will help keep me and others healthy.  I also need 
to wash my hands often and keep my hands to myself. 

Doctors and leaders are doing their best to take care of 
sick people.  If I am worried about the virus, I can talk to 
my parents.  I will do my best to stay healthy. 
 
  

https://afirm.fpg.unc.edu
https://csesa.fpg.unc.edu
https://ncaep.fpg.unc.edu
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